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Kia ora everyone,

Our Camps for Term 1 have been completed with the children 
having some great experiences and opportunities. From 
staying/sleeping  and touring  around the Otago Museum at 
night, through to chasing wetas and eels on the banks of the 
Opihi river. We are very proud of the kids because they gave it 
all a go. A big thanks to the parents who took time out of their 
busy lives to help us with the camps. Without your support we 
would not be able to run them.

Well done to the swimmers who were selected for the Rural 
School and then the Primary School Swimming Competitions. 
This, as with any success, comes from hard work and 
dedication over many hours. Good luck to you all, we know you 
will represent Beaconsfield School and yourselves proudly.

Our Health and PE Questionnaire has closed. Thank you to 
everyone who contributed to it. It is always good to review our 
processes and programmes to see where we can work to 
better meet our children's needs. We will be going through the 
results and comments shortly and I will share the findings back 
with you soon.

The children have also completed a survey on their school, 
what they like, how they think everything is going, what they 
find a challenge and their wish list. We have just started 
looking at the comments and again will feedback when done.

The House Competition is close so far this year. Rata won the 
Triathlon, Totara are the swimming champions and Kauri 
have taken the Chant competition. 

Have a great week.

Hamish

Calendar:

Mar 17   SC Triathlon @ Temuka
   Assembly @ 2.15 Gordons

Mar 20  Seniors @ Museum
Mar 22  Mufti Day -theme “Jump Jam”
Mar 27  Book Week (Mon to Thurs)

Mar 28  Lit Quiz @ Grantlea Downs
Mar 29  Book Character Dress Up Day

Mar 29  3 Way Conferences & Goals
Mar 30  3 Way Conferences & Goals

Mar 31   SC Swimming Sports
   Assembly @ 2.15 Craigmore

April 6  Last day Term 1

officemanager@beaconsfield.school.nz                 Office phone: 03-686-4819

UNIFORMS:
It is an expectation that 

children wear the relevant  
uniform. Please ensure your 
child has the correct uniform 

and that it is named.

www.mainlanduniforms.nz/170-
beaconsfield-school

“ALL THINGS ARE DIFFICULT 

BEFORE THEY ARE EASY”

THOMAS FULLER

mailto:officemanager@beaconsfield.school.nz
http://www.mainlanduniforms.nz/170-beaconsfield-school
http://www.mainlanduniforms.nz/170-beaconsfield-school
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Congratulations to Charli, Tom, Ben, Charlotte, 
Sophie & Ben for displaying Creativity & Respect. 

Congratulations to Bella, Florence, Olivia, Lucy, Lucas, 
Ben, Jed & Sophie for displaying Excellence & 
Initiative. 

Congratulations to Willow, Jedd, Willie, Archie, Lucy, 
Parker, Len, Hadley, Theo & Tom for displaying 
Excellence, Perseverance & Initiative. 

Congratulations to Harmony, Olivia, Renae, Taiga, 
Ryan & Caitlyn for displaying Perseverance & 
Excellence. 
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REMINDERS

❖ It is Mufti Day next Wednesday 
22 March. Theme is Jump Jam. 

❖ BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY 
has been changed to 
Wednesday 29 March, due to 
Thursday being T-Tech Day. 
We are looking forward to seeing 
all your amazing costumes! 

❖ Hats, drink bottles and 
sunscreen every day for the rest 
of the term please. 

Notice from the Board of Trustees

The Board of Trustees has decided to opt into the MOE Donations scheme. This means we will not ask you for a 
School Donation or an Activity Fee, as in previous years.  

If you have any questions, please get in touch with the office, 686-4819 or officemanager@beaconsfield.school.nz 

mailto:officemanager@beaconsfield.school.nz
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                                                FUN TIMES AT SCHOOL!
      Junior Library / Museum Trip & the ‘Be Right, Eat Right’ Magic Show…
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Spud Supreme - Wednesdays 
● Pies, filled roll or wrap, spud, 

stuffed sausage or cheerios

Subway  - Fridays
● Six inch combo (apple & 

cookie) $6
● Foot long combo $10
● Drop orders to office by 9am

https://spudssupreme.nz/order/schools/

Space is  available on the school van. 
$50 per 10 ride ticket. 
To make a purchase and book a seat 
please contact the office on 
686-4819. 

https://spudssupreme.nz/order/schools/


School Counsellor now available - 
please fill out referral form below if 
you would like to book an 
appointment for your Tamariki. 
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 ST ANDREWS PRIMARY HOCKEY CLUB

Registrations are now open to join the St 
Andrews Primary Hockey Club for the upcoming 

South Canterbury Hockey Season with grades 
catered for all players from Year 1-8.

If your child is keen to play hockey this season 
you can register via the St Andrews Primary 
Hockey Club Facebook Page or by Emailing 

standrewshockey@gmail.com and we will send 
you a registration form.

St Andrews Primary Hockey Club practice at the 
Hockey South Canterbury Turf on Mondays with 

a slot booked from 3.30pm-5.00pm.

Games are played on Tuesday and Friday 
Afternoon/Evenings at the Hockey South 

Canterbury Turf in Timaru. 

Year 1-6  play on Tuesdays

Year 7-8 play on Fridays. 

For any further information please email the St 
Andrews Hockey Club: 

standrewshockey@gmail.com

Registrations need to be completed by 
Monday 27th March 2023.  
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